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From: Paula Hanks 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 7:58 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Planning for extra traffic and vehicles in Hobart is not promising. Making Hobart a congested and irritating city to 
attempt driving in or through the city will turn more people off from visiting. And add to the decay of the inner city if it 
is not easy to get around in. 
Please do no site the stadium on Macquarie Point, I feel that a better site can be found with less negative ramifications 
for Horart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Paula Hanks 
 




